
 

 

How do schools use the pupil premium funding? 
There is clear guidance provided by the Department for Education which is located here 

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/pupil-premium . Our expenditure of pupil premium 

funding is outlined on our website. All expenditure is required to be supported by evidence of its 

efficacy before it is implemented. For this, and as advised by the DfE, we use the Education 

Endowment Foundation’s suite of publications to support the decision made in the expenditure of 

the funding. (https://educationendowmentfoundation.org.uk/ ) 

 

Support available to you. 
In the current climate we are aware of the difficulties presented to some of our families. Finding 

support can be difficult but the Warwickshire county council website is a good place to start. 

Website: https://www.warwickshire.gov.uk/children-families  

Email:  fis@warwickshire.gov.uk 

X (formerly Twitter): @WarksFIS 

Facebook:  Warwickshire Family Information Service 

Phone 08004081558 

Warwickshire services are also working together to help people find the information they need to 

manage increased household costs.  

Find links to support at https://www.costoflivingwarwickshire.co.uk/  

Citizens advice have trained advisors and links to independent charities that offer confidential advice 

online, over the phone and in person.  https://www.citizensadvice.org.uk/ .  

The Nuneaton Citizens Advice Bureau is located here:  

Town Hall 

Nuneaton 

Warwickshire 

CV11 5AA 

Freephone Adviceline: 0808 250 5715 available Monday to Friday from 9am to 5pm.  

Alternatively Email: info@brancab.org.uk for Bedworth & Nuneaton 
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